
From:                                 Laura Johnson
Sent:                                  28 Nov 2013 13:35:27 +1000
To:                                      Leanne Geppert
Subject:                             Fwd: URGENT FYA_MD0920130299_MI192775 Beth 
Mohlel_QNU_Barrett Centre_ Nursing Staff
Attachments:                   URGENT FYA_MD0920130299_MI192775 Beth 
Mohlel_QNU_Barrett Centre_ Nursing Staff.txt, LTR_MI192755_Mohle_QNU_281113.doc, 
MI192755.pdf

Hi Leanne, 
 
I have reviewed the letter and made some minor changes highlighted in yellow.
 
Thanks
Laura
 
 
Laura Johnson
Project Officer - Redevelopment
Mental Health & Specialised Services

West Moreton Hospital and Health Service

 
The Park - Centre for Mental Health
Administration Building, Cnr Ellerton Drive and Wolston Park Rd, Wacol, QLD 4076 
Locked Bag 500, Sumner Park BC, QLD 4074

www.health.qld.gov.au
 

>>> On 11/28/2013 at  1:22 pm, wrote:
Hi Laura
 
please find attached for urgent processing on the 29th November tomorrow.  You will note 
that they are asking if the correspondence is up to date information or not.  They also 
indicate in their email that if future correspondence coming to us can be put on the 
standard template they will do that for us.  
 
I would suggest Sharon, Leanne or Lesley may have a different view
 
regards
 
David   
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